
Freedom of Information Request: 

• All investigative documents concerning an accident on June 26, 2017 at or near the 1100 - 
1200 block of Dir Street between Pacific Avenue and Royal Avenue concerning  

. In particular, we are requesting any incident reports, statements, photographs, 
with respect to the claim including all correspondence between the City of White Rock, their 
insurer with ,  and  legal advocate,  with 
St. Paul's Advocacy Office, from the date of loss to the present and all negligence claims 
made against the City of White Rock arising from the failure to have proper sidewalk "let 
downs" from the curb to the street.   
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